
Dr. K. Alderson
Editor, Canadian Journal of Counselling and Psychotherapy 
University of Calgary 


December 31st, 2015


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Editor:


Re:	Submission of Article to Journal of Counselling and Psychotherapy

Please accept our manuscript entitled, A Narrative Inquiry into the Experiences of non-Aboriginal Counselors working with Aboriginal Peoples for review. This research article uses narrative inquiry to explore the experiences of two non-Aboriginal counsellors who work with Aboriginal clients in Canada. By shedding light on these counsellors’ particular experiences, the paper provides insights into the cultural competencies, perspectives, and approaches to counseling practice with Aboriginal communities. It highlights the need for both multicultural and social justice perspectives that place counselling practice with Aboriginal clients in the context of their culture, history and socio-political realities. This paper has not been submitted elsewhere and we believe it is in keeping with your journal’s mandate to advance and improve the counselling profession and practice by increasing understanding of diverse groups in Canadian society. It also builds on previous publications within CJCP on counselling Aboriginal clients in Canada. 


We look forward to corresponding with you.

Sincerely,

Amanda Bowden, BA.
Department of Educational Psychology
Faculty of Education
University of Alberta. 
Email: bowdengi@ualberta.ca

Vera Caine, PhD, RN.
Faculty of Nursing 
University of Alberta.

Sophie Yohani, PhD, RPsych.
Department of Educational Psychology
Faculty of Education 
University of Alberta.

